
 
 

May 24, 2021 
Via Web Filing 

 
 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff, Executive Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street 
Suite 500 
Jefferson City, MO 65101 
 
RE: YMax Communications Corp. 
 Revision to P.S.C. MO Tariff No. 2 (Access) 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
Please find the above referenced tariff filing submitted on behalf of YMax Communications Corp. 
(“Company”). This filing is made to revise certain switched access rates in compliance with the 
requirements of the Report and Order, FCC 20-143, on 8YY Access Charge Reform issued by the Federal 
Communications Commission in WC Docket No. 18-156. The Company respectfully requests an effective 
date of July 1, 2021 for this filing. 
 
The following tariff pages are included with this filing: 
 
3rd Revised Page 1  Updates Title Page 
1st Revised Page 61  Reduces 8XX Query Rate 
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3031 or 
via email to Sthomas@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/Sharon Thomas 
 
Sharon Thomas 
Consultant 
 
cc: Office of Public Counsel 
 Tina Teece (via Email) 
tms: MOa2101 
 
Enclosures 
ST/kb 

 

 


